
 

P.O Box 1875 – 00200 Nairobi, KENYA | privatebikersak@gmail.com 

INTERNAL MEMO 

Ref. No.:  PBAK/IM/002-2025 

To :  ALL PRIVATE BIKERS 

From : PBAK TRUSTEES’S OFFICE 

Date :   21ST JULY 2025 

Subject: TRUSTEES UPDATE & NOTICE OF SPECIAL GENERAL MEETING (SGM) 

Greetings members and colleagues, 

Following our communication on 12th January 2025 regarding the resignation of the PBAK Committee and 

the planned formation of a Caretaker Committee, we wish to provide a brief update. 

Since the resignations, the Trustees have been actively working in the background to reflect, consult, and 

explore a sustainable path forward for our beloved Association. This period has allowed for sober 

introspection, and we thank you for your patience during this time of transition. 

We are now pleased to give notice of a Special General Meeting (SGM) scheduled as follows: 

Date: Saturday, 9th August 2025 

Time: 9.00am – 11.00am EAT 

Venue: Virtual [ https://meet.google.com/gau-thpy-swj ] 

The purpose of this SGM shall be as follows: 

- Provide a comprehensive update on the ongoing efforts by the Trustees. 

- Present options for reconstituting leadership within the Association. 

- Receive input from members and chart a shared way forward for PBAK. 

Your presence and input will be invaluable in shaping the next chapter of our journey together, even as we 

continue to hold true to the values that bind us and keep the PBAK spirit alive. 

Ride safe always. 

…………………………… 

NICK KORIR (Rev.) 

(Lead Trustee – Private Bikers Association of KENYA) 
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